
KIKAS KLEE KAI DEPOSIT CONTRACT 

SELLER:  Desarie Alvarado  19069 Van Buren Blvd Ste 114-127, Riverside CA 92508  

Phone:(951)903-8179 

E-mail: akkmommy@gmail.com or akkmommy@sbcglobal.net 

BUYER(S): ___________________________________________________________________   
    
ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________________________ 

CITY:_____________________________  STATE:_______________  ZIP:______________ 

CELL #: ________________ HOME #:__________________ E-mail:___________________    

The Buyer's signature(s) on this contract indicate the Buyers have read and 
agree to all previous emails and requirements   The Buyer may state his/her 
preferences on this contract, and the Sellers will use their knowledge and 
experience with the Alaskan Klee Kai to help guide the Buyer towards a puppy 
which may be most likely to meet the stated preferences, but the Seller CANNOT 
guarantee that a particular puppy will meet the stated preferences when it 
becomes an adult Alaskan Klee Kai.  An Alaskan Klee Kai Purchase and Sale 
Contract will be completed at the time the puppy is available, and full purchase 
price will be paid in certified funds at the time of purchase contract.  
Deposits may be made by personal check, Zelle, Venmo or Wire transfer. 

NOTE: It is the responsibility of the Buyer(s)  to advise the Seller(s) in 
writing of any change of Buyer(s) name,  mailing address, telephone number and/
or e-mail address.  This Deposit Contract will be declared Null and Void upon 
Seller's receipt of a Returned Certified Letter that was addressed to the 
Buyer(s) last known address that was on file with the Seller, and all funds on 
deposit will be forfeited by the Buyer(s). 

The Seller has received a deposit of $ 250.00 from the Buyer. This deposit is 
to apply towards the purchase of an Alaskan Klee Kai when the Seller has one 
available that MAY meet the stated preferences.  The Buyer understands that this 
deposit places them on the waiting list, and when puppies are available, the 
Seller will contact everyone on the waiting list.  If more than one person is 
interested in the same puppy, the puppy will be awarded to the person who has 
been on the wait list longer. Seller can not guarantee the wait time for a puppy 
as we are dealing with mother nature and a wait list of people ahead of you that 
are waiting for a puppy.  The Seller reserves the right to refuse to sell any 
particular puppy to any particular Buyer, and a special potential breeding or 
show quality puppy may be reserved for a family who is dedicated to breeding or 
showing the Alaskan Klee Kai.  Seller has the right to retain any puppies from 
any of their litters.  

The Buyer has the right to pass on a puppy at any time without losing their 
place on the waiting list. The Buyer retains the right to cancel this contract 
at any time, however the deposit is non-refundable.  If you decide to cancel off 
our waiting list you agree to forfeit your deposit. Please note that if the 
Buyer chooses a puppy, is awarded a puppy, and then changes their mind, the 
Buyer forfeits the full deposit. The Seller retains the right to cancel this 
contract at any time and for any reason, in which case, the entire remaining 
deposit will be refunded. 
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Please note that if Seller does not receive any communication from the Buyer for 
6 months or longer while on the waiting list, Seller has the right to remove the 
Buyer from the email communications on future puppies.  It will then be the 
Buyers responsibility to contact the Seller about puppy updates and puppy 
offers.   

PREFERENCES:   (PLEASE STATE 1ST, 2ND AND 3RD CHOICES IF APPLICABLE) 
MALE           FEMALE            EITHER 

BLACK/WHITE     GREY/WHITE     RED/WHITE         ALL WHITE         

POSSIBLE TOY           POSSIBLE MINIATURE            POSSIBLE STANDARD 

BROWN EYES          BLUE EYES        BI - EYED  NOT SURE 

MUST HAVE PUPPY  Yes_______  No _________   

MIGHT TAKE OLDER DOG  Yes_______ No ______  Possibility ______________ 

OTHER PREFERENCES_____________________________________________________ 

Signatures below indicate all of the above has been read, understood, and agreed 
upon.  You can mail the deposit contract with a check or you can scan and email 
it back to us and send the deposit by venmo with user name kikaskleekai or zelle 
using our phone number or email akkmommy@sbcglobal.net 

BUYER'S SIGNATURE_______________________________________________________  

DATE____________________ 

CO-BUYER'S SIGNATURE____________________________________________________  

DATE___________________ 

SELLER'S SIGNATURE _____________________________________________________  

DATE___________________  
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